
 
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/205/2021-2022                                                                               18th FEB 2022 
 

FINAL EXAMINATIONS SCHEDULE 

Dear Parents (Grade VIII), 
 

Greetings! 
 

This is to inform you that as per our discussion during the Parent Meeting held on 

Thursday 17th February, we will be rescheduling the final examinations of Grade 

VIII. We will be sharing the revised dates along with the date-sheet for Final 

Examinations once we receive the update from the State Board, which is expected 

to come on Friday, 25th February 2022. Also, as per the circular released by BSEH 

today, the last date of registration of school, enrolment of students and filling of 

examination forms has been extended to Monday, 28th February 2022. 

 

Please be informed that the Final Examinations will be on campus and not online.  

Looking forward for your support. 

 

Warm Regards 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 

Principal 

 


